
August 12, 2012 
Hello All, 
 
This week was a busy one. The crew was busy preparing for the track removal project all week. 
Friday morning the crew led by Alan removed the rail for the crews to finish the walking path to the 
new platforms. Saturday was one of our hottest days and we were busy spiking and cutting the rails 
for removal. We got most of it spiked, but with the high temps the rail grew too much to cut very 
much. We also had a crew from the Western Railway Museum and there equipment and also help 
form Niles Canyon. Thank you to all.  
 
At the end of the day we were all very hot and tired. Sandy had a crew working on the other green 
machine. Working all day they got half the brakes working. I also finished re-assembling our old rail 
saw with the help of Sandy. 
 
For next week: 
 
On Monday (8/13) starting at 1pm Alan will lead the crew to take apart a switch for later use. There 
will probably be a crew working most of the week with Alan. Saturday is also a 0700 start. Check with 
him if you can help (916-402-2808). 
 
See you out on the line, 
Alan ,Chris and Sandy 
 
 

 

   
 
 

     


